

Karen Olson

From: cameronRjewell <cameronrjewell@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 5, 2025 12:12 PM
To: Karen Olson; Ivy Horn; Duane Hough; M Bullock
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Schooner Wharf Floating Docks ITB-25-003

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Schooner Wharf Floating Docks ITB 25-003

Karen, It is our understanding that the City Board has requested impact costs for delay of the project start until the end of April. This would put the work almost a year after the job was bid.

Due to inflation across the board we would need to increase our pricing by \$168,000- to cover the additional costs we would incur due to rescheduling, rising prices, etc. If we can start January 5, 2026 as currently contemplated, we can hold the price as bid.

Please advise how you would like to proceed.

Thank you

Cameron

--

Cameron Jewell
office 305 294-3233
cell 305 797-0239